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March 23, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Dominion East Ohio PIR #542 Forest Hills Boulevard Project,
OPSB Case No. 15-466-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-5-02(B)(5), this letter
serves as notice that construction on the PIR #542 Forest Hills Boulevard
Project will commence on March 30, 2015.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc: Ed Steele
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